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Howdy Committee on HJR 23, 

We urge you to vote No on HJR 23 and not to steal any part of the Kicker income tax 

refund. The State of Oregon has enough money to run our state. Oregon is already 

among the top 5 biggest spending state governments in America per-capita. It has 

enough money to pay for any pet projects you politicians want. 

Please vote NO on HJR 23 and not to steal any part of the Kicker income tax refund.  

Concerned Taxpayers,  

Mike & Maron Bartell 

 

 


